Dear Mr. Lawlor,

Redington Frognal Association wishes to object to the application for development in the rear garden of the
Grade Il listed Foley House.

The proposed development would cause harm to the setting of the heritage asset and entail the loss of
precious garden space.

Harm to the character and setting of the building and its neighbours is contrary to Local Plan policy D1 (7.2,
7.20, 7.23, 7.37) and conflicts with the Hampstead Conservation Area Statement of 2001 (and its update).

The garden is designated as East Heath Open Space and development here would also be contrary to Local
Plan policy A1 (6.3, 6.37) and will inevitably lead to an increase in hard surfacing.

Kind regards,

Redington Frognal Association
http://www.redfrogassociation.org
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